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Welcome Happy

At the Hub this week, we have been busy learning and having fun both inside and outside of the
classroom!

In our topic, we have started to read a new story ‘The Enormous Turnip.” We have really enjoyed
singing and using role play to try and ‘pull’ the turnip out of the ground! We found it very funny
when we all fell over when the turnip finally popped out of the ground!

@2 In Literacy, we used story cards to help us sequence the story, and then used our experience

of planting seeds to help us write a set of instructions.

Literacy

In Science, we continued to think about the story, The Enormous Turnip, and we %@
w0

wondered how the farmer planted the seeds. This led us to explore a range of diﬁerent
Science

seeds, and we noticed that not all seeds are the same size, shape or colour. We then

followed a set of instructions to help us plant our own sunﬂower seeds. Do you know you can get a
RED sunﬂower?

We also planted broad beans so we can see what happens as the bean starts to grow in the soil.




As we planted our seeds, we discussed what fruit, or vegetables would grow from each plant. To

support this understanding, we explored a range of different fruit and vegetables to help us name
and group them correctly.

['%Li] In Numeracy this week, we used the fruit and vegetables from science to create a Hub
N shop. We identified and named coins, before going shopping. We used our addition
skills to buy and pay for our favourite fruit and vegetables.

In Outside Learning this week, we continued to look after our runner beans. We gently planted them

into the soil and gave them a good drink of water. Each day we have been observing them carefully
to see how much they have grown.

This week, Joshua’s bean has grown the most and is now climbing up the canes.

I
Thank you for all your hard work! Have a fabulous weekend:




